## GENERAL MOTORS INSTITUTE

FLINT 2. MICHIGAN

March 17, 1958

Dear Alumnus,

As you are well aware, this is Alpha Delta's Thirtieth Anniversary. Within these first thirty years Alpha Delta has made various changes in order to keep up with this constantly changing world of ours.

Although many improvements have been made in Alpha Delta, there have been few improvements in alumni contacts and relations. It has been felt in the past, and is felt at the present, that an Alumni Association of Alpha Delta Fraternity should be initiated to promote and continue interest in Alpha Delta. Such an organization would offer a means whereby alumni of Alpha Delta may continue and improve their contacts with each other and with the undergraduate members of the Fraternity. This Alumni Association would be formed and directed solely by alumni. For this reason it is necessary that a pool of ideas for the organization of such an association be obtained from you, the alumni of Alpha Delta. If you will give this matter great thought we will be able to establish the foundation for an Alumni Association of Alpha Delta at our Thirtieth Anniversary meeting.

Fraternally yours,

Ray Doan

Ray Doan President

RD/smcn

from the PROGRESS of the PAST-

